From: Brandon Ashley Gmail

To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: Downs & Mohar Farm Cluster Plat
Date: Monday, July 4, 2022 12:01:27 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open attachments,
fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the content is safe.

Hi Rachael,

Could I get more information on the Downs timber thinning planning? Is this the start of a neighborhood?

Also, is there information on the Mohar Farm Sub Plat? Our biggest concerns are what protections do we have for
ground water/well sources, added noise, and added traffic since we do have to use the county road for our farm to
get to our barn.

Thanks,

Brandon Ashley

770 Mohar Rd

Cle Elum, WA 98922
509-859-1101

Sent from my iPhone



